
Tuesday 9th January 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

To support our learning about the Windrush Generation, Red 6 will be attending a workshop at the Black Cultural
Archives in Brixton on Tuesday 23rd January 2024.

We will be travelling by bus. The workshop is only for the morning however school lunches will be provided as we
won’t be back at school in time for lunch . Please ensure that your child comes to school with: appropriate footwear
for walking, a jacket, a water bottle and their backpack for carrying their school lunches.

The cost of this trip is £6.00. This is payable through SchoolMoney, Eduspot at 
https://login.eduspot.co.uk/public/portal/parent/?app=schoolmoney.
Unfortunately, the school cannot accept cash or cheque payments. If you are having trouble accessing this service,
please call the school office on 020 7639 0594 where a member of the admin team can assist you further.

Kind regards,

Year 6 team

______________________________________________________________________________

My child _______________________ has permission to attend the Year 6 Black Cultural Archives trip on Tuesday 23rd

January 2024.

Name: ______________________________ Signed: ______________________________
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